
LOCAL PLAN - SAINSBURY SUPERMARKET KENTON 

 

Would you please note that the “railway land” is not in public ownership having been 

purchased from British Rail Residuary in 2008. 

 

This land is held in the names of myself and my wife (Michael Howard Ruse and Elaine 

Anne Ruse) and all development enquiries should be addressed to us either using this e-mail 

address or our (postal address)  

 

Thanks. 

 

Mick Ruse 

 


